
COMMISSIONER 

STATE OF MINNESOTA 

D E P A R T M E N T OF ADMINISTRATION 

SAINT PAUL 

April 28, 1960 

To All Participants in the Minnesota Self-Survey: 

You will recall my letter of April 1 in which I 
notified you that we were scheduling a one-day Self-Survey 
report session for Thursday, June 2, at the University of 
Minnesota. 

We have found it extremely difficult to avoid major 
conflicts in scheduling a session of this scope on one day. 
As a result, I write now to notify you that the one-day 
general session on June 2 is canceled and that we are sched­
uling instead a series of smaller meetings at which the 
reports of Phase 3 of the Self-Survey will be made. 

Governor Freeman will attend all of the report sessions, 
as outlined in the attached schedule, each of which will cover 
one functional area of state operations. Governor Freeman 
looks upon these report sessions as an opportunity not only to 
review the findings and recommendations of Phase 3 of the Self-
Survey, "but also to become further acquainted with the progress 
and needs of the particular areas. 

I hope that the date of your task force report session 
will be convenient for you. I know that Governor Freeman 
will appreciate an opportunity of thanking you personally for 
the contribution you have made to the work of your task force. 

Sincerely, 

Arthur Naftalin 
Commissioner of Administration 
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